
NAME CITY GUN C P T R 40 X 40 SHOOT

OFF'S

P-INT

BOB OCHS FREMONT BF 7 US 9 8 8 7 32 416

P-AA

STEVE BECK-MONTGOMERY TC 357 MAG 0 4 4 5 13

R-AA

STEVE BECK-MONTGOMERY SEVILLE 44 5 5 3 4 17

S-INT

JIM KESSER BREMEN TC 300 WHISPER 2 7 0 4 13

S-AA

STEVE POWELL BELLEFONTAINE TC 32-20 4 4 4 3 15

U-INT

BOB OCHS FREMONT XP 7 BR 10 10 10 10 40 420

DOUG BLACKBURN POWELL RAMPRO 6 TCU 9 4 DNF 13

US-AA

STEVE POWELL BELLEFONTAINE TC 32-20 8 8 5 3 24

STEVE BECK-MONTGOMERY TC 357 MAX 1 0 1 3 5

UAS-AA

STEVE BECK-MONTGOMERY TC 30 HERRETT 0 5 6 5 16

UASHS-INT

RICH BAIRD FAYETTEVILLE XP 221 FIREBALL 9 10 9 5 33

S-INT

JIM KESSER BREMEN TC 8 8 8 7 31

BILL URBANK COLUMBUS TC 5 4 4 5 18

S-AAA

BRUCE SMITH LEWISTOWN TC 3 6 1 1 11

U-INT

GORDON LASH COLUMBUS ANSCHUTZ 10 10 9 10 39 530

UAS-INT

GORDON LASH COLUMBUS ANSCHUTZ 10 10 10 10 40 731

LOGAN HANDGUN ASSOCIATION

P.O. BOX 471

BELLEFONTAINE, OHIO 43311

October 24,  2020

BIG BORE

SMALL BORE

             <---------------- TARGETS ----------------->

PAGE1



  

P-INT  

JIM KESSER BREMEN TC 22 HORNET 8 9 8 3 28

BILL URBANK COLUMBUS TC 32 H&R MAG 8 9 3 6 26

BRUCE SMITH LEWISTOWN TC 5 6 2 4 17

 

PAS - INT  

RICH BAIRD FAYETTEVILLE TC 22 HORNET 6 9 6 6 27

 

PAS - AAA  

BRIAN EVANS ROCKFORD TC 22 HORNET 6 9 3 7 25

BOB McLEMORE MARYSVILLE RUGER CHARGER 10 10 7 9 36

BOB McLEMORE MARYSVILLE RUGER CHARGER 10 10 7 8 35

DARREN SCHULER MARYSVILLE 10-22 10 8 3 2 23

We had a cool overcast and breezy day for our last match of the year at LHA with around 25 entries for the day. In big bore Bob Ochs finished out the year 

with a 40x40 in big bore unlimited iron sight with a new load. In small bore Gordon Lash wrapped up the year with a UAS 40 plus 7 and backed it up with 

another 40 in iron sight. Unfortunately he was only able to score a 39 due to one turkey that appeared to have a decent hit but absolutely refused to fall. 

Sorry Gordon but sometimes bullets and targets just don’t play well together! Unfortunately we did have a few DNF’S and malfunctions that affected some 

scores this month. Overall we did have a great year and we thank all shooters who continued to support us this year despite the covid concerns and other 

conditions. Let’s all hope for a safe and healthy winter and we will see everyone in the spring with new guns new loads and other new goodies Santa may 

bring? Till then, safe shooting and good health. Steve
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